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It is now just under three weeks until the start of the season. The next toss will be on the Benzing One 
Loft Race website where members will be able to see what birds are in the loft. The procedure for fitting 
the ETS rings and allocating the spares has changed from previous years. This year the spares will not be 
allocated until as late as possible probably just before hampering for the first race. The start list for the 
first race will show who has received spares. 
 
Our races this year are: 
 
27th June  Carrieton (Approx 250 klms) 
11th July  Hawker (Approx 309 klms) 
1st August  Marree (Approx 557 klms) 
29th August  Coober Pedy (Approx 722 klms) 
19th September Marla (Approx 947 klms) 
 
Members will be competing for a total prize pool of $116,250 ($23,250 per race). 
The prizes are as follows: 
 
1st $10000  

2nd $2600  

3rd $1700  

4th $1100  

5th $800 

6th – 7th $600 

8th – 10th $450 

11th – 15th $300 

16th- 30th $200  

 

 



 

 

In addition, there is a $200.00 prize available in each of the 5 races for any member who has 3 of their 
birds from the same 4 bird Team finish in the top 30 in the one race. The Aggregate Points and Bird of the 
Year winners will receive a trophy plus a cash prize of $500.00 and $200.00, respectively.  

 
A list of the entries in the first race will be on the Benzing One Loft Race website on the evening of 
Friday, 26th June. The entry lists and results of all our races will be available on this website.  
 
It would be appreciated if the owners of the first, second and third birds in each race could supply a 
little information on the birds for the newsletter by the Sunday night after the race.  
 

Please let Brian or Penny know if you intend coming to the races. 
 

The next newsletter will follow the first race. We wish everyone the best of luck with their birds.  
 
 
 

APC Committee 
Brian, Penny and Rolf 


